
urbanrenewal - Newcastle Urban Renewal 

  
Dear Sir, 

I am a passionate supporter of the proposals to reinvigorate the Newcastle CBD including the 

removal of the physical barrier between the city and the harbour of a heavy rail line. The traffic congestion 

caused daily in and around the CBD by restricted access from Hunter ,King  street and beyond caused by lack 

of cross streets and the level crossing closures is stifling potential growth in the city. 

While I believe that the optimal solution would have been to remove the heavy rail line back to a 

new Transport interchange at Woodville junction, I am a realist and am happy to support heavy rail being 

removed to the west of Stewart Avenue, which will allow the city centre to prosper as a mixed residential 

commercial hub. 

I eagerly anticipate commencement of the works announced by the government. 

                Regards 

                 

  

  
The contents of this email (including any files sent with it) are confidential. This email is for use by the intended recipient(s) only and should not be 
read or used by, or delivered to, any other person. If you receive this email in error, please immediately notify the sender and then delete it from 
your system. Precautions have been taken to avoid transmitting software viruses but you should effect your own virus checks on any attachment
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By accepting any offer to perform works, a purchase order or related offer by Mountain Industries Pty Ltd contained in this email, the email 
recipient acknowledges that it has read and understood Mountain Industries Pty Ltd standard terms and conditions, which are included in any 
engagement by way of reference and available for download at www.mountainindustries.com.au/StandardTermsOfTrade.pdf mail recipient 
agrees to be wholly bound by the referenced terms and conditions and warrants that it is authorised to enter into any agreement with Mountain 
Industries Pty Ltd. 
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